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GOLD COAST CONCERT CHORUS 
ANNUAL MEETING 

DATE  May 22, 2017 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 

Bekah called the Annual Meeting to order at 7:53 P.M. at rehearsal break with 
choir members present. 

 

There was discussion regarding the election of new board members. Ballots 
were distributed with Pat Chaney, Francine Redmond and Paul Schnebelen 
listed. Bekah asked for additional nominees from the floor. No additional 
candidates came forth. 

 

A motion was made by Scott Groeneveld to accept the slate of candidates as 
proposed.  Pam seconded the motion. The motion was unanimously approved. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Bekah closed the Annual Meeting at 8:02 P.M.  

  

Respectfully submitted by: Sharon Graeter, Secretary 


